
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 
On November 5th, 2018 at approximately 1:00 p.m. the individual in the photo below did 

remove an Affiliate’s department issued facilities coat from Low Library and also removed a bag 

from Fayerweather Hall containing property belonging to a contractor working in the area. CCTV 

shows the individual exiting Fayerweather from the Amsterdam and 118th street exit at 

approximately 01:09pm. The person is last seen traveling North bound on Amsterdam avenue 

past 122nd street. If the identity of the individual is known or if seen please contact 911 and Public 

Safety at 212-854-5555. 
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